
Ms. Amber, Mrs. Kris, Mrs. Rachel 763-433-4910 amber.reisetter@ahschools.us 

PEEK AT THE WEEK 
  

What did we work on this week? 
Our class read Dear Mr. Blueberry this week. During Second Step, we learned 
about fair ways to play. We now have a pizza shop set up in our dramatic play 
area, where students are able to create their own pizzas in our pizza kitchen. 
Each day we talked about words that start with our letter of the week (A), how 
to write the letter in both uppercase and lowercase, and what sounds it makes. 
We now have our light table set up in our science area with various transparent 
shapes for making patterns. We created bubble wrap print paintings and made 
single color collages at the art table. At small group, we learned about the 
alphabet with alphabet mystery bags and we played a count and compare 
numbers game. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Families,  
 
 Happy Wednesday! We had a short week, but it was a fun one. We 
continued to talk about boxes, and we learned about fair ways to play during 
second step.   
 
 

What will we do next week? 
• Read The Day The Crayons Quit 
• Create a pizza collage   
• Practice graphing with dice at small group 
• Sort and classify buttons hidden in goop at the sensory table 
• Practice cutting out various shapes  

Reminders: 
• We will NOT have school March 7 – 14th for Spring break. 
• We will NOT have school on March 25 – 27th for conferences. 
• Be looking for Kindergarten registration information in the mail 

around this time of year! All registration information will be on the 
way to your home. 

 
 
 
 
 


